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 John Wigley COMMNT2015/7138/P 15/03/2016  01:27:14 I would like to object to the proposed extension to 44 Murray Mews. I think that the current building is 

a particularly fine building that adds to the diverse nature of the architecture of Murray Mews. The 

proposed extension will be an over development of the small plot on which it sits. The new storey and 

the two terraces will dominate and excessively overlook the back of 1 Cantelowes Road.
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